
Southern Road Primary School Newsletter 

We managed to raise £176.18 for 

sport relief this week. Thank you 
all! 

Key events next week  
Monday 26th March 

 Edible garden team visiting 

Tuesday 27h  March 

 Final MOM parent workshop 

 Year 5 writing workshop 

 PARENTS’ EVENING 3.45-7.30pm 

Wednesday 28th March 

 Last day of term for all children 

 Year 5 trip to meet Isle of Wight school in 
Greenwich. 

Friday 23rd March 2018 

A SPORTING WEEK 

 
This week at Southern Road it has been a week full of exercise and sport 
celebrating the charity ‘Sport Relief’.  I strongly believe that taking part in 
sports both in a friendly and competitive manner helps develop healthy 
bodies but also healthy minds. Not only that but it actively encourages 
teamwork, communication and celebration amongst the pupils. A big thank 
you to Mr Permaul assisted by Mr Monk. 
 
Most of you by now will have received your slots for Parents’ Evening but if 
not please check with your child’s class teacher to arrange a time. 
 
Mr MacGregor 
Head Teacher 
 

Find out about what else is going on at Southern Road 

Southern Road Twitter 
https://twitter.com/SouthernRoadPri 

Class attendance awards 

Well done to 3RC and 6TB who had  

100% attendance this week  

Behaviour Cups 

The classes that showed outstanding  
behaviour this week were:  

Orange class, 2HB, 4ZR  and 5DL 

Times-table Rock stars fastest five 
It has been extremely competitive this week and the 
children have shown incredible determination to 
succeed and clinch the top spot in our charts. 
We are starting to notice a real improvement in 
Maths lessons too now that our times table fluency 
is getting better!  
Congratulations this week to Adeyinka of 5DL, for 
being the first child at Southern Road to reach the 
rank of Rock Hero – answering each question in less 
than a second! 
Adeyinka 5DL (0.91 seconds per question) 
Emmanuel 6TB (1.02 seconds per question) 
Hinal 6LT (1.03 seconds per question) 
David 6LT (1.05 seconds per question) 
Bassam 6LT (1.06 seconds per question) 
(If you want to be featured in the charts, don’t for-
get to play in Studio Mode!) 

HeadStart 
Parenting Course Success 

 
This week a group of SRPS parents 
completed their  'Being a Parent' 
training course organised by 
HeadStart Newham. 
 
All the parents that took part have 
done tremendously well and we 
are incredibly proud of them.   
 
More workshops will be taking 
place later in the year with  
information about how to take 
part coming your way soon. 

A music lesson from the  
world famous London Symphony 

Orchestra!  
 

4AS and 4TP experienced a music 
lesson with a difference this week. 
They got to create and play music 
alongside a double bass, an oboe, a 
French horn and trumpet players 
when the London Symphony  
Orchestra visited the school  
 
The music had the children travelling 
to Mars by courtesy of musical ideas 
from the great classical composer 
Holtz.  

https://twitter.com/SouthernRoadPri


 


